
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Year 2 Newsletter  
                   “Let your light shine” Matthew 5:16  

No. 10        29th November 2019  

Upcoming Diary Events 
Saturday 30th November  
St Christopher’s Church Festive Fun  
3-6 pm 
Sunday 1st December  
Toy Collection for The Salvation Army at 9:30am 
Monday 2nd December  
Community Christmas Tree Light Switch On, 6pm @ St 
Christopher’s Church 
Wednesday 4th December 
 PTA Christmas Fayre, 3.30 – 5.30pm.- all welcome 
Friday 13th December  
KS1 Party and Christmas Lunch 
Monday 17th December  
KS1 Christmas Production 2pm and 6pm 
Thursday 19th December  
Whole School Pantomime Visit to Blackpool Grand Theatre 
Friday 20th December  
School closes for Christmas @2pm 
 
 

“Ocean Commotion” 
 

Learning this Week  
 
We have been busy writing and producing our own non-
fiction books about sea creatures. We have used a range 
of information books and searching answers using the 
internet. Everyone has found out some amazing facts! 
We are a very knowledgeable class!  
 
In Maths we have been learning about sharing and 
dividing an amount equally. We have looked at halving an 
amount and finding a quarter of a given number by 
halving and halving again.  
 
Learning next Week 
 
In English we will be presenting our class ‘Ocean Fact 
File’ using all the features of non-fiction texts that we 
have learned this week.  
In Maths we will continue sharing a given amount equally 
and learning how to find a ½ and ¼.  
In RE we will continue learning about what is good news 
and how good news is spread.  We will be focusing on the 
roles of the disciples and followers of Jesus who 
continued to spread the good news of Jesus the son of 
God who came to save people and mend their friendship 
with God.  
In PE we will be perfecting our gymnastics routine in 
small groups and presenting our sequences to each 
other. The children have been learning different travel 
movements, jumps, balances and rolls and have been 
working very well in their groups collaborating together.    
 

Students of the Week              

Christian Value Award Certificate – 
Oliver 

Curriculum Award Certificate – Charlie  

Polite Reminders 

Open Door Monday 3.20-3.40pm if you wish to discuss 
your child’s progress or see their work. 

PE Lessons Monday & Friday 
Please bring PE kits and pumps to school for PE lessons 

Reading   
Please spend 10 minutes every day reading or sharing a 
book with your child. 
Please sign your child’s diary when you hear them read. 
 

Please send in cake donations for the 
Christmas Cafe - bought/wrapped from 

Monday 2nd and fresh cakes on the 
morning of the Fayre- Wednesday 4th, 

thank you. 


